Miss Debra Strain

- 29 May 1996

Dear Miss Strain

~ Thank you for your letter of 28th May a copy of which I have sent to Dr Armour. If
Dr Armour replies to me before the inquest T will let you have a copy of her comments.

Yours sincerely

J L LECKEY ' -
HM CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST

011-078-213




